

The Utility Technology Forum has been rescheduled

The Utility Technology Forum is Rescheduled to April 12-15

Evening Welcome Reception: Monday, April 12th

Exhibits: Tuesday, April 13th – 14th

Sessions and Membership Meetings: Full days on Tuesday, April 13th and Wednesday, April 14th. Half day of

Thursday, April 15th.

We are excited to announce that the Utility Technology Forum will take place April 12-15, 2021, at the Silver Legacy Resort Casino in Reno, NV.

In light of the most recent announcement from Governor Steve Sisolak (NV), UTC has decided to reschedule the dates of the Utility Technology Forum, taking place in Reno, NV.

On January 11, 2021, Sisolak announced that all restaurants and businesses should remain at 25% capacity and continue COVID-19 safety protocols and this precaution will not be lifted for at least another two weeks. The Governor also rolled out a revised "COVID-19 Playbook," which includes a revised timeline for vaccine distribution to essential workers, public safety workers and the senior citizens of Nevada. As of this announcement, over 12,000 Nevadans have received the COVID-19 vaccine, as stated by the Nevada Department of Health and Human Services.

The decision to move this meeting to April 12-15, 2021 will ensure that we continue to meet our commitment to keep the safety and health of our attendees, staff and Reno community as our number one priority. Below are the links to both UTC's and the Silver Legacy's Health & Safety Protocols.

<u>Click here to review UTC's Health & Safety Protocols</u>
Click here to review the Silver Legacy's Health & Safety Protocols

We look forward to welcoming you to Reno in April. We know our community will come together and play a significant role in helping everyone through these times. The UTC team extends to all our best wishes for health and a safe course forward.

Thank you,

Karnel Thomas
UTC SVP, Meetings & Membership



UTF Postponement FAQs

For Attendees

How does this affect my attendee registration?

- Existing registration is still valid for the new dates of the meeting.
- Current registration will automatically transfer to the rescheduled event.
- If you have questions about registration, please contact <u>support@utc.org</u>.

What if I'm unable to attend the new dates?

• Unable to attend the Utility Technology Forum? You can transfer your registration to another team member. Please send any substitution requests to support@utc.org.

What if I booked a hotel room?

If you made a reservation with our hotel partner, Silver Legacy Resort Casino, the hotel would automatically transfer your reservation to the rescheduled dates *as long as the reservation was booked in the UTC room block* using UTC's customized booking link. If you booked outside of the UTC room block and/or through a third party or if you have any questions about your reservations, please contact the hotel directly at (775) 329-4777.

• If you still need to book your reservation at the Silver Legacy please click here to reserve online.

How do I cancel my flight(s)?

• UTC does not handle changes or cancellations regarding airfare. Please contact your airline directly to make any changes to your flight(s). Most airlines are providing waivers or free transfers. Please contact your airline directly for more details or to make any changes to your flight(s).

For Exhibitors/Sponsors

• For exhibitors and sponsors, we will transfer any fees to the new event dates automatically.

Is my booth reserved?

- If you have secured a booth that booth will automatically be held for you for the rescheduled dates. We will make every effort to make this transition as seamless as possible.
- Freeman our show decorator should have the exhibitor service manual shortly. Please check the <u>event</u> <u>website</u> under the 'Already Exhibitor or Sponsor?' tab.